
Clarecastle - Ballyea Parish  
www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie  

Fr. Pat Malone 6823011 / 086 8572023: Fr. Harry Brady 086 2349798                                                                                                                         

Sunday Mass:    Clarecastle 9am & 12noon  &  Ballyea 10.30am                                          

Saturday Mass:  Clarecastle 7pm                                                                              

Weekday Mass:  Clarecastle 10am                                                                                                                    
All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday  or email:clarecastleballyea@eircom.net 

                22
nd

  April 2018  

                             Clarecastle Mass Intentions                                              
Sat.   21st   Apr.    7pm         M.M.         Ross Culligan, Church Drive. 

Sun.   22nd  Apr.    9am         Anniv.       Noel Galvin, Barntick.   

Sun.   22nd  Apr.    12noon     Anniv.       Kathy & Paddy Roughan, Creggaunahilla. 

Tues. 24th  Apr.    10am        Anniv.       Brian & Mary Jones. 

Sat.   28th  Apr.    7pm         Anniv.       John & Mary Brennan, Hempfield. 

Ballyea Mass Intentions 

Sun.  22nd Apr.  10.30am   Anniv.   John, Agatha & James Longe, Ballyveskill. 

Sun. 29th Apr. 10.30am  Anniv.  Jim, Nonie, Mary, Pakie & Bridie Devitt, Dromadrehid. 

Sun. 29th Apr. 10.30am Anniv. Joe Corry, & Deceased members of Corry Family, Killerk. 
 

 

 

Pray for the happy repose of the souls of Monica Brooks, Ennis, retired principal of 

Clarecastle N.S.  and Bridget Duggan, Ballygirreen, mother of Martin, St. Joseph’s 

Tce. who died during the week.   We offer our condolences to their family and friends.  

 

Offertory Collection – Clarecastle: Coin: €496.95:  Envelopes: €426.30 = €923.25    

Parish Radio Link   The parish radio is in operation once again.  We hope this service 

is beneficial to those who receive it.  A slight adjustment has taken place with the radio 

link.  Anyone who is having difficulty receiving the signal or anyone who wishes to 

receive it, please contact the parish office for details.      

Guest Speakers:  This weekend we welcome Fr. Ger Nash to our parish.  Fr Ger will 

speak at all Masses this weekend.  He is the Director of Pastoral Planning in the Diocese 

and he will speak to us about the future planning of the diocese.   On next weekend 

28
th
/29

th
 April, Fr Pat Byrne SVD will speak at all Masses about Mission Awareness 

and about his order Divine Word Mission. Fr Pat is a native of Shannon. There will be 

an opportunity for all who wish to make a voluntary contribution to his order and its 

work after the masses next weekend.                                                                               

Eucharistic Adoration will recommence on Thursday next, 26
th
 April.  The adoration 

will be held in the Children’s Room at the back of the church.  This venue will 

hopefully provide a very fitting and reflective place for adoration.  Apologies to 

all for the inconvenience caused while we were reorganising parish spaces.                                                                  

 

 

Confirmation:  Bishop Monahan will administer the 

sacrament of Confirmation in our parish next Friday, 27
th
 April.  

The ceremony in Clarecastle will begin at 11am.  The ceremony in 

Ballyea will begin at 3pm.  We wish all candidates for 

confirmation every joy and blessing as they prepare for and 

receive the Sacrament of Confirmation and we welcome Bishop Monahan to our parish.  

Please note there will be NO 10am Mass on Friday morning in Clarecastle.   

                                                                         
Parish Office: The new parish office at the Church/Parochial house site will open on 

Thursday, next, 26
th
 April.  The office which is purpose equipped will be open to all on 

Thursday’s and Fridays of each week from 10am – 1pm and 2pm – 4pm.  This will 

facilitate anyone who wishes to call to the office to be sure someone is present at these 

times. We thank all who were involved in getting the parish office ready. 

 

Yoga Free Yoga taster class commencing in Clarecastle Old (1935) school bldg. on 

Tue. 1
st
 & Wed. 2

nd
 May at 7pm.  Phone Marie on 083 033 5257 for your free place. 

Classes for 4 weeks commencing on Tuesday 8
th
 and Wed. 9

th
 May at 7pm.    

 

The relics of St Padre Pio & St Faustina, St Therese & St Philomena will be in St. 

Senan’s Church, Kilrush  on Sunday, 29
th

  April for a day of prayer with mass at 3pm.   

 

Spring Clean and raise valuable funds for Ballyea National School. New/Used 

unwanted Men's/Women's/Children clothing, footwear, belts, bed linens, ties handbags, 

stuffed toys, curtains, towels household textiles etc, any condition once they are clean 

Drop into  Ballyea School before 10am on Tues. 1
st
 May. No Duvets or Pillows.   

 

 

Clarecastle Community Lotto:  Winning Numbers for 13
th

 April ’18 

2, 12, 14, 17:  No Jackpot Winner: 3 Match 3 Winners of €50 ea: 

Eileen Keane, c/o Bingo: Mary Scanlon, c/o Bingo: Andrew Page, Clarecastle: 
 

                         Next Week’s Jackpot €4,000.00: Friday, 20
th

 April ‘18 
   Ballyea-Clondegad G.A.A. Lotto:  Winning Numbers for 16

th
 April ‘18 

8, 10, 20, 23:  No Jackpot Winner:  2 Match 3 Winners of €60 & Co. Board Draw Ticket  

Sarah Custy, Lismulbreeda: Joe Hehir, Drunquin:    

Next Week’s jackpot €5,200.00 in Griffins’ Bar: Monday, 23
rd

 April ‘18    
 

Rally4Life to Save the 8th. Join LoveBoth Shannon on Friday 27
th
  April at 6.30pm in 

the Oakwood Arms Hotel, Shannon for a family friendly information & social evening 

with inspirational pro-life speakers, music, lots of chat, children's entertainment & face-

painting. Free of charge. All are welcome.                                                                                          

Bus to Clonfert  First Saturday healing day, with Eddie Stone, Clonfert on 5
th
 May. 

Please contact Stephen Leahy @ 086 194 3960.                                                                

Education Fund: Sincere Thanks to all who contributed to this collection last weekend.  

Your continued support is very much appreciated. 

Basket Collectors for the Month of April – Group B 


